
 
 

MEMO 
DATE: 19.3.2020 

 

DISTRIBUTION:  
Joule’s Taphouses 
 

Re: Rent Suspension and Financial Support 
 
Hello,  
 
Just to confirm the announcement made earlier this week in relation to rent for Joule’s Taphouses. 
 
With effect from Monday 15th March 2020 all building rent invoicing was suspended until further notice. 
 
Further to this we will honour No Quibble Guarantee and we will credit back and unsold Joule’s and Molson Coors 
products that you are unable to sell. 
 
Following on from the Chancellor’s announcement of the suspension of all business rates for any hospitality business 
please check you method of payment to ensure that no monies is inadvertently taken from your accounts on the 1st 
April 2020. This may involve suspending or cancelling a Direct Debit or Standing Order. 
 
We will keep you updated throughout the Covid-19 pandemic as it unfolds further but please feel free to call John 
(07704526954) or Mark (07494 837523) if you have any concerns. 
 
Thank you  
 
The Joule’s Management Team 
 


